
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 October 6: 4 year old class 

trip to Denver Downs 

 

 October 11-12: Fall Break! 

 

 October 25 - 26: Glazed 

Ornament Fundraiser  

 

 

 Our Glazed Christmas Ornament Fundraiser is coming up!  

They will be coming to Fort Hill on October 25 and 26 to help 

your children create their masterpieces.  These will make great 

holiday gifts! This is one of our largest fundraisers and will help 

replenish funds for various supplies. A portion will be donated 

to the Hazel Sparks Scholarship fund.  Please check your 

child’s backpack for order forms next week!   

 

 Our 4 year old classes will be visiting Denver Downs Farm on 

October 6!  Please have our Owls and Whales to Denver 

Downs (4919 Clemson Blvd.) by 8:45. You can plan to pick 

your child up at Denver Downs at 11:00.  We are so excited!   

 

 

 Fall Break will be October 11-12. We hope you enjoy this extra 

time with your little ones!  

 

 Scholastic book orders can be completed online now!  I will 

close the October order on October 29. Let me know if you 

have any questions!  

 

 It has been a great start to our year! The children are shining, 

and we are so proud of them all! Happy October!  

 

October Bible Verse 

In the beginning, God created the heavens and 

the earth. Genesis 1:1 

 

October  
NEWS 

Staff Bio of the Month: 

Kayla Webb, Director 

Fort Hill is so special to me! I am beyond 

blessed to be in my first year as Director of such 

a wonderful preschool.  My husband, Brad, and I 

have two girls, Kate (8) and Molly (5). We also 

have a 7 month old Golden Retriever, Birdie! I 

have a degree in Elementary Education from 

Clemson University-Go Tigers!  I taught for 

seven years before staying home with my girls 

and recently taught Kindergarten the last 2 

years.  Being the director at Fort Hill is a dream, 

and I’m so excited to be able to watch your 

children learn and grow through the years!  

 

CHAPEL NEWS  
I have enjoyed getting to know your precious 
little ones in chapel these last few weeks. In 
September, we have learned how creative God 
is when we all worked together to tell the story 
of Creation. The children learned about making 
good choices with Adam and Eve. They also 
helped to get all of the animals into Noah’s Ark!  
 
In October, we will go on an adventure with 
Moses & the Israelites as they escape from 
Egypt and make their way into the Promised 
Land. I hope your children are enjoying learning 
God’s story as much as I’ve enjoyed sharing it 
with them!  

Mrs. Katie  


